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Klamath County has been experiencing very serious issues created by severe multi-

year drought. Utilizing the reuse of quality water discharge from the South Suburban 

Sanitary District conveyed within existing waterways will create a reliable source of 

water for our wildlife refuge habitat, relied on by hundred of thousands of migratory 

birds and other wildlife. 

This is an innovative solution providing a secondary use of our water to support our 

wildlife habitat. 

 

 

 


